
 
 

 

YEAR 4 SCHOOL JOURNEY – BUTLINS 
 

WEDNESDAY 15th – FRIDAY 17th MAY 2019 
 

 

ITINERARY: 

 

Wednesday:  Arrive at school at 8.30am, please gather in the main school hall 

 

Travel to Butlins, Bognor Regis 

 

Lunch on the beach 

 

Thursday:   Activities in Butlins  

 

Friday:   Activities in Butlins  

 

Return to school for approximately 3.00pm 

(Keep an eye on your mobile for text messages!) 
 

ACCOMMODATION & DINING: 

We will be staying at the Butlin’s Resort, Bognor Regis. The children will be allocated 

rooms, all rooms have an en-suite bathroom. The teacher’s accommodation will be located 

next to the children’s, all within the same accommodation village.  

 

Three meals will be provided for the children, with a different menu every day.  We will all 

gather together at meal times.  
 

 

POCKET MONEY:  

The maximum amount allowed is £10 for the week; this should be handed in to the office 

by Friday 5th April. Money will be distributed to the children during our time away, so we 

kindly ask for it to be given to the office in £1 coins.   

 

The children will travel in their own clothes and will be given their red school journey hat 

when they arrive at school. 

 

They will need a packed lunch on the day we travel. Please put the packed lunch in a plastic 

bag, which can be thrown away after they have eaten.  

 

 

No lunch boxes, no glass bottles and no nuts 
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KIT LIST: 

Please remember to pack:  

 

 Old clothes e.g. Tracksuits, jeans, leggings, t-shirts, sweatshirts, shorts etc. 

 Pyjamas & underwear  

 Comfortable footwear e.g. trainers  

 Towel & wash kit (toothbrush, toothpaste, shower gel, shampoo) 

 Lightweight waterproof jacket  

 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS 

  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES ARE CHILDREN ALLOWED TO BRING 

ELECTRONIC DEVICES SUCH AS MOBILE PHONES, IPODS, ETC. 

 

 

 

MEDICINES: 

 

All medical forms must be handed in by Friday 5th April 2019. 
 

If you wish for your child to be administered medication while we are away, please ensure 

you complete the ‘Request for a School to Administer Medication’ form prior to our 

departure.  

 

The medication must be clearly labelled with your child’s name and correct dosage. All 

medication should be handed to Mrs Graham on the morning of our departure (Wednesday 

15th May), this includes asthma inhalers.  

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

The staff are in regular contact with the school and will speak on a daily basis.  

If you have any genral enquiries about the trip, please contact the school office.  

 

 

 

 

If you use Twitter, follow us at @ccbrixton and we’ll try to post some 

pictures during our time away. 


